
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/11/2017 10:43:05 AM
Subject: RE: Shaw Tour

Do you have his contact information?
 
Lily
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 10:42 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: Shaw Tour
 
Please contact Michael Aquilino about an event in Beaufort on August 31. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 9:56:34 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Shaw Tour 
 
Thank you!
 
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 9:30 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Shaw Tour
 
Daniel R. Varat
 
8-12-1966
 
SCDL 8420745
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 4:32:31 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Tori Beth Black; Catherine McNicoll
 
Cc: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov); 'bwlind@scdps.gov'
 
Subject: Shaw Tour 
 
Hi All,
 
Shaw is requesting the following information on everyone that will be touring the base:
 

·  Full Name
·  Date of Birth
·  SC Driver’s License No. (a background check will be required if you do not have a SCDL)

 
Also, I have been informed that there will parts of the base that are cell phones are prohibited, therefore, you will 
need to leave them in one of the vehicles.
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Lily
 
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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